Shell response to article by former Shell executive Paddy Briggs
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Shell to respond to the following article:

"The myth of corporations' commitments to human rights", former Royal Dutch Shell executive Paddy Briggs, 28 September 2007

http://www.bloggernews.net/110566 

Shell sent the following response:
2 October 2007
“We were naturally disappointed to read Mr Briggs' comments. We take our commitment to human rights seriously, and for him to suggest otherwise is just not the case. 

Our performance in this area is made clear on our website www.shell.com/humanrights and in recent years we have worked with leading NGOs and academics in the human rights area to improve further. 

We do not believe that it would be productive to address here all the many points in his article to which we take exception; however, we would point out that the 'Shell General Business Principles' are distributed throughout our operations in Saudi Arabia. 

More generally, people interested in a more balanced view of Shell's performance and principles might like to read the comprehensive three-volume "A History of Royal Dutch Shell" written by independent academic experts led by the University of Utrecht and published as part of Shell's centenary celebrations. Readers will be able to make up their own minds about Shell's commitment to human rights and how this has been implemented in practice over a century of business leadership and achievement.”

